VTJ: Invitation letter to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 12 May 2020, Vi Na Ta Ba Trading & Investment Joint-stock Company announced Invitation letter to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
1. Meeting time: At 8h00, morning of Wednesday, 27 May 2020
2. Venue: No 2D10, Street No 03, Pham Van Hai Commune, Binh Chanh District, Ho Chi Minh City
3. Participating conditions: Shareholders who were named on the list of shareholders recorded on 03 Mar 2020 by the Vietnamese Securities Depository Center or valid authorization representatives of shareholders
4. Meeting program: Attached to the invitation letter
5. Meeting contents:

· Report on operating results of 2019 and operating orientations for 2020
· Report of the Board of Directors on assessment over the business governance of 2019 and business orientations and tasks for 2020
· Report on the operations of the Board of Supervisors in 2019
· Some other contents under the authorities of the General Meeting of Shareholders

6. Meeting documents: Were uploaded on the website of the Company: http://www.vinainvest.com.vn
7. This notice replaces for the invitation letter to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020

8. To confirm/ authorize, shareholders need to send the registration letter via mail or email bbefore 16h00, 26 May 2020 to:
· Vi Na Ta Ba Trading & Investment Joint-stock Company
· Address: No 8 Hoang Hoa Tham, Ward 7, Binh Thanh District, Ho Chi Minh City
· Tel: 028 3956 0681

Email: xuyenpnh2202@gmail.com
· Website: http://www.vinainvest.com.vn
Shareholders need to bring along their ID card or passport (original version) to the General Meeting of Shareholders. For authorization representatives, please bring along ID card or passport (original version), authorization letter following the sample of the Company (original version)
